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Outlook 
Outlook services have continued at Easter, Harvest and Christmas in up to 10 venues each time. We go to retirement flats, Care homes, the Hospital and sometimes the Day Centre. We have a simple service with mainly traditional hymns, Bible readings, prayers, a sketch, and a short talk. It is an opportunity to present the Gospel simply to those who cannot, or do not, come to church, and to encourage Christians who live there. It is interesting that when we contact the venues by email some will respond with the hour with a “yes please”, and we always feel welcome. It is a privilege to have these opportunities to share the gospel with older people (some of whom may be hearing the gospel for the last time!). There is a good team who all take part, but we urgently need someone with a heart for evangelism to take over the leadership of Outlook Services. 
